
From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Sent: 11/7/2011 11:30:32 AM
To: "Cooke, Michelle' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov);

'sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov' (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov); "Halligan, Julie' 
(julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov)' (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov)
Campbell, Ben (NRD)
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BCC3); Singh, Sumeet 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=S 1ST56905772); Doll, 
Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); Homer, 
Trina (/D=PG&E/OT T=CORPOR A TE/CN=REC1P1ENTS/CN=TNHCV [Redact

Cc:

Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: L101/132A/147: Required Documentation Complete 

Sunil, Michelle, Julie,

You have now received all CPUC required information for our pressure restoration request for Lines 
101, 132A, and 147 per the schedule laid out in the email below. Sunil has requested follow-up 
information via email that has already been addressed, or will be (conf call on one item at 2:30 PM 
today and additional tables will be delivered by Wednesday morning).

Our expectation is that you’re still on track for a Thursday review/concurrence letter.

I will he m it of the cm intrv Wed Nov, 9 at noon through Nov 30. I ask that you keep both Trina and
and others from PG&E (Laura, Ben, Sumeet) 

who are also on this email in the loop on additional questions and when transmitting the review letter.

Redacted Redactedand

Thank you.

Shilpa

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2011 6:05 PM
To: 'sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov'; "Cooke, Michelle' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)'; "Halligan, Julie' 
Gulie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov)'
Cc: Horner, Trina; Singh, Sumeet; Campbell, Ben (NRD); Dowdell, Jennifer 
Subject: L101/132A/147

Sunil, Michelle, Julie,

As a follow-up to our conversation last week, we were able to resolve two potential supplemental items: 
one pressure test (Item 6 on 
and one excavation (Item 2 
the upcoming October 31 filing. The remaining three excavations and one nitrogen test (with spike test) 
on the L101 shorts will continue for the supplemental filing.

“hi you last week -[Redacted_______________
This documentation will now be contained in

fHo cnroorichoof I choroH \a

Redacted

Also, you may have seen the schedule that we proposed to the ALJ today regarding the filing. As we 
agreed last week, it includes 3-4 business days for your review of the full package. You’ll have received

SB GT&S 0502390

mailto:michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov


more than 95% of the material by October 31 (much of it you’ve already received starting Sept 27 with 
our first rolling production). The documentation for the four remaining L101 shorts will be shared with 
you on Monday November 7 by 11 AM (or earlier if possible) and with your review expected by 
Thursday November 10 COB. We will then incorporate into the filing (making any necessary 
adjustments) and serve to all parties.

If you have any questions on the material you’ve received or will be receiving on Monday, please let me 
know.

Thanks.

Shilpa
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